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(6) In resolution 40/87, operative paragraph 6 reiterates that the 
Conference on Disarmament, as the single multilateral disarmament negotiating 
forum, has the primary role in the negotiation of a multilateral agreement or 
agreements, as appropriate, on the prevention of an arms race in outer space 
in all its aspects; operative paragraph 7 requests the Conference on 
Disarmament to consider as matter of priority the question of preventing an 
arms race in outer space; operative paragraph 8 also requests the Conference 
on Disarmament to intensify its consideration of the question of the 
prevention of an arms race in outer space in all its aspects, taking into 
account all relevant proposals, including those presented in the Ad Hoc 
Committee on the Prevention of an Arms Race in Outer Space at its 1985 session 
and at the fortieth session of the General Assembly ; operative paragraph 9 
further requests the Conference on Disarmament to re-establish an ad hoc 
committee with an adequate mandate at the beginning of its session in 1986, 
with a view to undertaking negotiations for the conclusion of 
agreements, as appropriate, to prevent an arms race in outer space in all its 
aspects; operative paragraph 10 urges the Union of Soviet Socialist Republics 
and the United States of America to pursue intensively their bilateral 
negotiations in a constructive spirit aimed at reaching early agreement for 
preventing an arms race in outer space, and to advise the Conference on 
Disarmament periodically of the progress of their bilateral sessions 
facilitate its work; and operative paragraph 13 requests the Conference on 
Disarmament to report on its consideration of this subject to the General 
Assembly at its forty-first session.
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